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Access being restricted to Sabetha City Hall
(KNZA)--With an increase in COVID-19 cases, access is being restricted to the

Sabetha City Hall.

According to a release Friday from Sabetha Assistant City Administrator Bill
Shroyer, the city will be closing the lobby area of the Sabetha City Hall to the
public, effective immediately.

Shroyer said there is a drop box for payment located outside the lobby door as
well as a drive up drop box in the back of City Hall.

For any other assistance, residents can call ( 785) 284-2158.

Many Signals Communications



